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Thanks for the chat this morning.   

I'd like to add something to the file, if I can. Brad Whitlock visited me on Wednesday 
September 16th and asked if I have any questions about his proposed manure tank. He 
answered them for me, but there was one that I think is best for you to answer.  He is planning 
on 5% a year growth, and would like to use the tank to store liquid manure from his dairy 
operation as it grows.  His application shows 44 total maximum number of cattle, and the 
MDS applies that number to distances, but after 15 years it will be 90 cattle at his predicted 
growth rate.  The distances will no longer be acceptable in the future.  If his plans are to have 
that many cattle, the manure storage must be situated so that future growth will be taken into 
account and MDS altered to reflect that. 

Best regards,

Jeff Davis

Sent from my BlackBerry—cuz I'm old school. 
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